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See, I Told You So Afraid to face their mother after breaking her beautiful blue
seashell, three bears set out on an high seas adventure to try to find a
replacement.
Captain Underpants and the Sensational Saga of Sir Stinks-a-Lot Andrew wants
freckles so badly that he buys Sharon's freckle recipe for fifty cents.
The Further Adventures of Rush Revere Rush Revere and the kids from Manchester
Middle School go back in time and meet the first three presidents of the United
States.
Rush Revere and the Presidency The latest installment of the multimillion-selling
Killing series is a gripping journey through the American West and the historic
clashes between Native Americans and settlers. The bloody Battle of Tippecanoe was
only the beginning. It’s 1811 and President James Madison has ordered the
destruction of Shawnee warrior chief Tecumseh’s alliance of tribes in the Great
Lakes region. But while General William Henry Harrison would win this fight, the
armed conflict between Native Americans and the newly formed United States would
rage on for decades. Bestselling authors Bill O’Reilly and Martin Dugard venture
through the fraught history of our country’s founding on already occupied lands,
from General Andrew Jackson’s brutal battles with the Creek Nation to President
James Monroe’s epic “sea to shining sea” policy, to President Martin Van Buren’s
cruel enforcement of a “treaty” that forced the Cherokee Nation out of their
homelands along what would be called the Trail of Tears. O’Reilly and Dugard take
readers behind the legends to reveal never-before-told historical moments in the
fascinating creation story of America. This fast-paced, wild ride through the
American frontier will shock readers and impart unexpected lessons that reverberate
to this day.
Captain Underpants and the Tyrannical Retaliation of the Turbo Toilet 2000: Color
Edition (Captain Underpants #11) (Color Edition) The controversial nationally
syndicated radio talk show host presents a new work of fiction.
The Adventures of Captain Underpants: Color Edition (Captain Underpants #1) Rush
Limbaugh, America’s #1 radio talk show host and #1 New York Times bestselling author
presents a collection of the political and social observations conservatives have
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come to love and liberals love to hate. Limbaugh, a consummate entertainer and
provocative political commentator, who delighted in being called “The Most Dangerous
Man in America,” led the charge to embrace and defend the fundamental values that
have shaped the American character—the same values that cause liberals to have
conniptions. The Democrats may be in the White House—but even they can't ruin this
country in only four years, proclaims Rush. Conservatism’s most outspoken champion
and ever the optimist, Rush viewed the “pernicious liberal movement” as a philosophy
whose inevitable demise will lead us back to the values that made America great. A
must for the politically incorrect, See, I Told You So captures Rush at his
best—showing once again why his syndicated radio show reached millions of devoted
listeners each week.
10 Things You Might Not Know About Nearly Everything For years, the Chicago
Tribune's "10 Things You Might Not Know" column has been informing and entertaining
readers on a diverse range of fascinating subjects. 10 Things You Might Not Know
About Nearly Everything is a collection of the best of these columns, presented in a
fun and easy-to-read format. This book gives readers well-researched, obscure facts
on universal topics—including arts and culture, food and leisure, history, politics,
science and technology, sports, holidays and religion, lifestyle, language, and
more. 10 Things You Might Not Know About Nearly Everything contains a plethora of
surprising trivia and pertinent tidbits on so many different areas that will appeal
to everyone from history buffs to sports fans to foodies, with an especially
riveting look into Chicago-area history and facts. For example, in Zion, Illinois it
was once not only illegal to gamble, curse, and sell alcohol and tobacco, but also
to whistle on Sundays, put on plays, eat pork or oysters, spit, or wear tan-colored
shoes. Some facts will make readers laugh and some will make jaws drop. This
collection is a kaleidoscope of the absurd, the outrageous, and the sometimesgruesome, making a highly entertaining mix of people, places, and things. 10 Things
You Might Not Know About Nearly Everything will leave readers brighter, wittier, and
curious to learn more about myriad worlds they never encountered before and will
never forget.
Rush Revere and the American Revolution Substitute middle-school history teacher
Rush Revere takes his students back in time to experience American history as it
happens aboard the Mayflower and on Plymouth Plantation.
The Way Things Ought to be Veteran historian Robert Tracy McKenzie sets aside
centuries of legend and political stylization to present the mixed blessing that was
the first Thanksgiving. Like good narrative history, McKenzie's critical account of
our Pilgrim ancestors confronts us with our own unresolved issues of national and
spiritual identity.
Encyclopedia Horrifica In 1897 a young man named Solomon fell in love with and
married a beautiful young woman named Anna. They lived in Russia, which was
dangerous at that time for a Jewish family, so Solomon moved to the United States,
where he worked and saved until he had enough money to send Anna a ticket for the
voyage across the ocean. But when Solomon went to meet Anna's ship, Anna's younger
brother was waiting for him. Solomon took in her brother and worried and saved until
he could send the money for Anna's passage again-but this time, Anna's older brother
was waiting. When Solomon sent the money a third time and Anna's mother arrived,
Solomon wondered if he would ever see his dear wife again. Elaine Snyder's Anna &
Solomon is based on the true story of the author's grandparents' immigration. A
Margaret Ferguson Book
Paul Revere Substitute middle-school history teacher Rush Revere takes his students
back in time to eighteenth-century Boston to experience the start of the American
Revolution as it happens.
The Incredible Adventures of Rush Revere When we last saw our heroes, George and
Harold, they were under arrest and headed for prison. Then Harold foolishly uttered
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the fateful words, 'What could be worse than going to jail for the rest of our
lives?' and changed the course of human history. In this ninth epic novel, Dav
Pilkey takes readers back in time to the carefree days of kindergarten, when the
worst thing George and Harold had to face was NOT evil mad scientists or alien
cafeteria ladies but a sixth-grade bully named Kipper Krupp, the nephew of their
clueless school principal.
The First Thanksgiving How do you remember things? President Abraham Lincoln used a
special trick -- he placed reminders under his top hat! Read all about it and more
in this leveled reader perfect for President's Day and for anyone looking to
discover fun facts about one of our nation's greatest presidents! This Step 3
History Reader shares some fascinating anecdotes about Abraham Lincoln, one of our
greatest presidents. Abe started out in life as an absent-minded frontier lawyer.
How did he nudge his memory? He stuck letters, court notes, contracts, and even his
checkbook in his trademark top hat. When he took off his hat, it was all there!
Young readers will be utterly engaged with how Abe's humanity comes across in this
accessible, easy-to-read book. Step 3 Readers feature engaging characters in easy-tofollow plots about popular topics. These books are for children who are ready to
read on their own.
Zen Ties (A Stillwater Book) NATIONAL BESTSELLER! The bestselling biography of
America’s Anchorman by the journalist who knew him best "Chafets has seen more of
the pundit's personal world than any other journalist." -The Washington Post People
tend to remember the moment they first heard The Rush Limbaugh Show on the radio.
For Zev Chafets, it was in a car in Detroit. The braggadocio, the outrageous satire,
the slaughtering of liberal sacred cows performed with the verve of a rock and roll
DJ-it seemed fresh, funny, and completely subversive. "They're never going to let
this guy stay on the air," he thought. Almost two decades later Chafets met Rush and
they spent hours together talking on the record about politics, sports, music, show
business, religion, and modern American history. Rush opened his home and his world,
introducing Chafets to his family, his closest friends, even his psychologist. What
has emerged after months of correspondence revealing Rush Limbaugh's thoughts,
fears, and ambitions, is a uniquely personal look at the man who was not only the
most popular voice on the radio, but also one of the most influential figures in the
conservative movement.
Treacherous Beauty When Bear asks Bee to roll down the hill with him, Bee is too
busy. Bee is too busy to lie in the sun and splash in the water, too. And by the
time Bee asks Bear to watch the moon with her, he is too sleepy! Poor Bear. Poor
Bee. Nothing is fun without your best friend beside you, but luckily Bee knows just
what to do!
Freckle Juice Explore the earliest days of the United States with this boxed set of
the #1 New York Times bestselling Time Travels with Exceptional Americans series
from Rush Limbaugh! Millions of young readers have taken a ride with Rush Revere and
his trusty steed, Liberty. Now in this special boxed set edition, you can enjoy the
four bestselling adventures back through our nation's history. Rush Revere and the
Brave Pilgrims: Go back to the beginning by joining a shipload of brave families
journeying on the Mayflower in 1620. That was a pretty awesome time, and you’ll
experience exactly what they did on that rough, dangerous ocean crossing. Together,
we’ll ask the pilgrims all our questions, find out how they live, join them at the
first Thanksgiving, and much more. Rush Revere and the First Patriots: Join Rush and
his friends on the second adventure on the bustling streets of Boston in 1765, where
talk of revolution is growing louder. You’ll meet fierce supporters of liberty like
Samuel Adams, Benjamin Franklin, and my idol, Paul Revere, as they fearlessly defy
British rule. Rush Revere and the American Revolution: Rush back in history to the
precipice of the American Revolution, when rebellion is in the air. We’ll be on hand
to see two lanterns hung in the Old North Church, prevent a British spy from
capturing Paul Revere, and grapple with danger at the battles of Lexington, Concord,
and Bunker Hill. Rush Revere and the Star-Spangled Banner: Jump back into the saddle
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with Rush Revere as he explores our America's first days as a nation. Rush and his
young friends meet James Madison as he writes the Constitution and Francis Scott Key
as he writes our national anthem during the Battle of Baltimore.
Finding Jesus in the Old Testament Explore the earliest days of the United States
with this boxed set containing the #1 New York Times bestselling Time Travels with
Exceptional Americans series from Rush Limbaugh! From the nationally syndicated
radio host and #1 New York Times bestselling author Rush Limbaugh comes this special
boxed set of four exciting Rush Revere titles, perfect for those who want to
discover more about some of the most remarkable Americans in history! Starting with
the arrival of the Mayflower in 1620, Rush Revere and the Brave Pilgrims, you can
join these daring English settlers as they arrive in America and celebrate the first
Thanksgiving. Follow that with Rush Revere and the First Patriots and discover just
how the talk of revolution and liberty spread from the bustling streets of 1760s
Boston. Join the fight for freedom with Rush Revere and the American Revolution and
be on hand for some of the most important battles of the war. Experience America’s
first days as a nation and meet James Madison as writes the Constitution in Rush
Revere and the Star-Spangled Banner! And finally, learn about all the first three
presidencies of the United States directly from the men themselves and get to see
George Washington, John Adams, and Thomas Jefferson in action in Rush Revere and the
Presidency!
Complete Comprehension Olivia is getting into the Christmas spirit. There are
presents to wrap, ornaments to hang on the tree, snowpigs to build But what mischief
and mayhem will she get up to this time? This delightfully told and beautifully
illustrated new Olivia story belongs under everyone's Christmas tree this year!
Captain Underpants and the Revolting Revenge of the Radioactive Robo-Boxers: Color
Edition (Captain Underpants #10) Mr. and Mrs. Frank N. Stein love their son very
much, but despite their best efforts and his, it seems he will never look or act as
scary as a Stein should.
The Death of the Author When substitute middle-school history teacher Rush Revere
takes his students back in time to eighteenth-century Massachusetts, they witness
the Battle of Lexington and learn about the Declaration of Independence.
Guilty By Reason of Insanity The conservative radio and television personality takes
aim at The Imperial Congress, Anita Hill, and The Social Utopians of
Multiculturalism, among other topics. Reprint.
Rush Revere and the Star-Spangled Banner A popular radio talk-show host and
provocative political entertainer presents his controversial views on religion,
family values, law and order, individualism, and commitment to excellence. Reprint.
NYT.
Rush Revere and the American Revolution "Today’s Democrats are pushing policies that
are simply insane, and David Limbaugh proves it in his terriffic, and tremendously
important, new book, Guilty by Reason of Insanity." — MARK LEVIN "Few pundits can
match David Limbaugh for research, depth of knowledge, and political insight, and in
this book, perhaps his best political book, he shows how the Democrat Party has
completely lost its mind." — SEAN HANNITY The left has truly lost its mind. The
party out of power used to be “the loyal opposition.” No longer. Now it’s “the
Resistance.” The left, abandoning any pretense of fairness and decency, has declared
political war on President Trump. Waged by a stunningly broad array of militants—the
Democratic Party, countless left-wing interest groups, radical academics, the
liberal mainstream media, Antifa shock troops, Hollywood, and the tech
oligarchs—this political war is aimed not only at conservative ideas but also at
Trump supporters, even teenagers wearing MAGA hats. In his shocking new book, Guilty
by Reason of Insanity, national #1 bestselling author David Limbaugh explains how
the left lost its mind—and the threat it now poses to us all. No book you read this
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year could be more important.
Captain Underpants and the Terrifying Re-turn of Tippy Tinkletrousers Describes the
life and times of the well-known hero of the American Revolution, Paul Revere, a
patriot and silversmith whose midnight ride was made famous in a poem by Henry
Wadsworth Longfellow.
The Way Things Ought to Be Histories of the Revolutionary War have long honored
heroines such as Betsy Ross, Abigail Adams, and Molly Pitcher. Now, more than two
centuries later, comes the first biography of one of the war’s most remarkable
women, a beautiful Philadelphia society girl named Peggy Shippen. While war was
raging between England and its rebellious colonists, Peggy befriended a suave
British officer and then married a crippled revolutionary general twice her age. She
brought the two men together in a treasonous plot that nearly turned George
Washington into a prisoner and changed the course of the war. Peggy Shippen was Mrs.
Benedict Arnold. After the conspiracy was exposed, Peggy managed to convince
powerful men like Washington and Alexander Hamilton of her innocence. The Founding
Fathers were handicapped by the common view that women lacked the sophistication for
politics or warfare, much less treason. And Peggy took full advantage. Peggy was to
the American Revolution what the fictional Scarlett O’Hara was to the Civil War: a
woman whose survival skills trumped all other values. Had she been a man, she might
have been arrested, tried, and executed. And she might have become famous. Instead,
her role was minimized and she was allowed to recede into the background—with a
generous British pension in hand. In Treacherous Beauty, Mark Jacob and Stephen H.
Case tell the true story of Peggy Shippen, a driving force in a conspiracy that came
within an eyelashof dooming the American democracy.
Anna & Solomon IT’S THE DAWN OF AN IMPORTANT NEW DAY IN AMERICA. YOUNG READERS, GRAB
THE REINS AND JOIN RUSH REVERE, LIBERTY THE HORSE, AND THE WHOLE TIME-TRAVELING CREW
IN THIS PATRIOTIC HISTORICAL ADVENTURE THAT TAKES YOU ON AN EXCITING TRIP TO THE
PAST TO SEE OUR REMARKABLE NATION’S MOST ICONIC SYMBOLS UP CLOSE AND PERSONAL! “Rush
Revere here, along with my chatty horse, Liberty! Wait a minute . . . Liberty? Where
did he go?” “Reporting for duty, Captain Revere!” “Liberty, where did you get that
spinach smoothie?” *Slurp* Well, he certainly didn’t get it from 1787—that’s where
we’re rush, rush, rushing off to next with our enthusiastic young friends in the
Time-Traveling Crew (but not before causing a major security incident at the
National Archives in Washington, D.C.!) A funny case of mistaken identity and a wild
chase through the busy streets of Philadelphia will lead us to the famously
introverted Father of our Constitution, James Madison, and the heated secret debates
over the Constitution and the Bill of Rights. Fast-forward a few years, and we’ll
help his brave wife, Dolley, risk her life to save an important portrait from the
White House as the British set Washington afire! What greater symbol of our
exceptional nation’s hard-won freedoms than the Star-Spangled Banner, sewn by
American icon Betsy Ross? Perhaps Francis Scott Key can explain what inspired him to
pay tribute to our glorious flag by writing our beautiful national anthem. But watch
out for the bombs bursting in air, because when we reach 1814, we’ll be front and
center at a major battle to defend our liberty. Jump back in the saddle with me,
Rush Revere, and the Time-Traveling Crew, as my trusty horse, Liberty, takes us on
another flying leap through American history into a past teeming with heroes and
extraordinary citizens who have so much to teach us about patriotism. All you need
to bring is your curiosity about the birth of our democracy—I’ve got plenty of
tricornered hats for everyone!
Three Bears in a Boat The #1 New York Times bestselling book for many weeks, Jack
Levin presents a beautifully designed account of George Washington’s historic
crossing of the Delaware River and the decisive Battle of Trenton, with a foreword
by his son, #1 New York Times bestselling author and radio host Mark R. Levin. With
the warm-hearted patriotism and passion he brought to his beautiful volume Abraham
Lincoln’s Gettysburg Address Illustrated, Jack E. Levin illuminates a profound
turning point of the American Revolution: the decisive Battle of Trenton and its
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prelude—General George Washington leading his broken and ailing troops in a fleet of
small wooden boats across the ice-encased Delaware River. While one iconic
nineteenth-century painting made the crossing a familiar image, the significance of
the against-all-odds victory put into motion on Christmas night, 1776, cannot be
told enough. Jack Levin brings to light several vital perspectives, and draws his
text from General Washington’s letter to the Continental Congress to describe the
amazing account of the unlikely defeat of the Hessian army at Trenton. As a father,
Jack Levin inspired his sons—including Mark Levin, and Douglas, and Robert—with his
love for America. Around the family table, he would share the facts and events of
the nation’s founding, spark lively debates, and pass along his extensive knowledge
and his deep and abiding patriotism. Featuring Revolution-era artwork, portraiture,
and maps, George Washington: The Crossing imparts the same vivid, intimate telling,
that of a father to his sons—the kind of history lesson that lives in the heart
forever.
Rush Limbaugh WARNING: This is not the actual book Rush Revere And The First
Patriots by Rush Limbaugh. Do not buy this reading Sidekick if you are looking for a
full copy of this great book.This sidekick to Rush Limbaugh's Rush Revere and the
First Patriots: Time-Travel Adventures with Exceptional Americans helps you usher in
the return of Rush Revere for some more time-traveling adventures. Following the
success of Rush Revere and the Brave Pilgrims, this next installment throws Rush
directly into the path of the American Revolution. Rush's trusty horse Liberty is
back, traveling through time, talking, and making himself invisible as he pleases.
The horse's name is no random choice. As this sidekick explains, liberty is a major
theme throughout the novel, representing the liberty from oppression that Americans
have fought for over the centuries.In Rush Revere and the First Patriots, Rush, to
the dismay of the principal's daughter Elizabeth, fills in as a substitute teacher
of history at Manchester Middle School. The kids don't mind, since Revere's timetravel approach is far more exciting than reading from a textbook. Go along for the
ride as they all meet Ben Franklin, King George III, Samuel Adams, George
Washington, and many others who were crucial in the lead-up to the Revolution. This
sidekick to Rush Revere and the First Patriots not only analyzes the content,
characters, and themes, it also explores history in a way that makes you realize
that independence from England was not just important, it was necessary.
Bear and Bee Too Busy Saddle up with Rush Limbaugh’s really good pal Rush Revere,
his wisecracking horse Liberty, and the whole Time-Traveling Crew for an epic
American history adventure with this special boxed set edition of the New York Times
bestselling series for young readers. Rush Revere and the Brave Pilgrims: Hold on to
your pointy triangle hats. We’ll begin by joining a shipload of courageous families
journeying on the Mayflower in 1620. Yawn? I don’t think so. 1620 was an awesome
time, and you’ll experience that rough, dangerous ocean crossing too. Together,
we’ll ask the pilgrims all our questions, find out how they live, and join them at
the first Thanksgiving. Rush Revere and the First Patriots: Jump into the bustling
streets of Boston in 1765, where talk of revolution is growing louder. You’ll meet
fierce supporters of liberty, such as Samuel Adams, Benjamin Franklin, and Paul
Revere, as they fearlessly defy British rule. It’s an exciting, turbulent, thrilling
time to be an American. Rush Revere and the American Revolution: We’re off to meet
some super-brave heroes who fought for American independence in 1775, against all
odds—and won! We’ll be on hand to see two lanterns hung in the Old North Church,
prevent a British spy from capturing Paul Revere, and dodge musket balls at some
famous battles.
Olivia Helps With Christmas George and Harold, and their doubles, Yesterday George
and Yesterday Harold, have a good thing going. Two of them go to school, while the
other two hide in the tree house and play video games all day-then they switch! But
when their malicious gym teacher, Mr Meaner, creates a method of mind control that
turns their fellow students into attentive, obedient, perfect children, the future
of all humanity will be in their hands!
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Rush Revere and the Brave Pilgrims and Rush Revere and the First Patriots Fourth
graders George Beard and Harold Hutchins invent the wedgie-powered superhero Captain
Underpants in the first book in this #1 New York Times bestselling series by Dav
Pilkey, the author and illustrator of Dog Man!
George Washington: The Crossing #1 New York Times bestselling author and #1 radio
talk show host Rush Limbaugh offered a way of life for millions of avid and devoted
listeners. Every day this comic conservative of the airwaves with “talent on loan
from God”?? entertained, provoked, and persuaded friends and enemies alike in a noholds-barred radio show that drew one of the largest audiences in radio history.
Using personal anecdotes, Limbaugh reveals the major influences on his life and
views, and blasts off on all the leading issues of our day. Nothing escapes his
acerbic wit and charm as he proves why he stayed on the cutting edge of societal
evolution and the epitome of morality and virtue. Tackling such topics as The
Homeless Fraud and The Media to Feminazis and Environmentalist Wackos, Rush Limbaugh
shows that he is a provocative conservative and showman who was “documented to be
almost always right 97.9% of the time” about The Way Things Ought To Be.
See, I Told You So
Rush Revere and the First Patriots The Turbo Toilet 2000 returns in the eleventh
book in this #1 New York Times bestselling series by Dav Pilkey, the author and
illustrator of Dog Man! Just when you thought it was safe to flush, the Turbo Toilet
2000 strikes back! The carnivorous commode known for devouring everything in its
path has built up a real appetite for REVENGE! Luckily, the fate of humanity is once
again in the hands of George and Harold and their annoying nemesis Melvin Sneedly.
Will Wedgie Power prevail? Or will the amazing Captain Underpants be flushed away
forever?
Adventures of Rush Revere George and Harold have to figure out how to fix history in
the tenth book in this #1 New York Times bestselling series by Dav Pilkey, the
author and illustrator of Dog Man!
Sidekick for Rush Limbaugh's Rush Revere and the First Patriots Stillwater, the
beloved Zen panda, now in his own Apple TV+ original series! Stillwater the Panda
returns in a delightful companion to his Caldecott Honor Book, Zen Shorts. Summer
has arrived -- and so has Koo, Stillwater's haiku-speaking young nephew. And when
Stillwater encourages Koo, and his friends Addy, Michael, and Karl to help a grouchy
old neighbor in need, their efforts are rewarded in unexpected ways.Zen Ties is a
charming story of compassion and friendship that reaffirms the importance of our
ties to one another.
Killing Crazy Horse When Gregor learns the ancient prophecy foretelling his death,
he must gather his courage to defend Regalia and take his mother and sister home
safely.
Abe Lincoln's Hat A New York Times Bestseller! In Finding Jesus in the Old
Testament, David Limbaugh unlocks the mysteries of the Old Testament and reveals
hints of Jesus Christ's arrival through all thirty-nine Old Testament books. The key
to the secrets of the Old Testament, Limbaugh argues, is the crucial New Testament
encounter between the risen Jesus and two travelers on the road to Emmaus. With that
key, and with Limbaugh as a deft guide, readers of Finding Jesus in the Old
Testament will come to a startling new understanding of the Old Testament as a clear
and powerful heralding of Jesus Christ's arrival. Limbaugh takes readers on a
revealing journey from Genesis through Malachi, demonstrating that a consistent
message courses through every one of the Old Testament's thirty-nine books: the
power, wonder, and everlasting love of Jesus Christ. Previously published under the
title The Emmaus Code.
Rush Revere and the Brave Pilgrims A compendium of the first two books in the New
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York Times bestselling Rush Revere series—the perfect gift for young history
buffs—from America’s #1 radio talk-show host Rush Limbaugh. Meet Rush Limbaugh’s
really good pal Rush Revere! Okay, okay, my name’s really Rusty—but my friends call
me Rush Revere because I’ve always been the #1 fan of the coolest colonial dude
ever, Paul Revere. Talk about a rock star—this guy wanted to protect young America
so badly, he rode through those bumpy, cobblestone-y streets warning everyone that
“the British are coming!” On a horse. Top of his lungs. Wind blowing, rain streaming
Well, you get the picture. But what if you could get the real picture—by actually
going back in time and seeing with your own eyes how our great country came to be
and meeting the very people who made it all happen? Hold on to your pointy triangle
hats, because you can—with me as your tour guide across time. First, we’ll join a
shipload of brave families journeying on the Mayflower in 1620. Then we’ll head to
Boston in 1765 as cries for revolution are growing louder and louder. With plenty of
fascinating facts and thrilling action, these books are perfect for exceptional
young patriots just like you!
Frankie Stein Part murder mystery and all jet-black satire, and based on a real life
scandal, this edgy novella tells the story of L opold Sfax, world-renowned as the
creator of "The Theory" a bizarre literary theory that grew from an intellectual
folly to a dominant school of criticism that enslaved college campuses across the
country. However, The Theory, which holds that the text of any piece of writing
tells us all that we need to know about its author (as if the author himself is
"dead") takes on extra perversity when the revered or is it feared? Sfax is found to
have once written something that seemswell, murderously revealing. In the hands of
Gilbert Adair, it's a dexterously wrought and hysterically devilish look at academic
cultishness. It's also a taut metaphysical murder mystery that confounds the
reader's expectations on almost every page and reserves its most stunning surprise
the ultimate whodunit twist for the very last page.
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